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Monthly Newsletter as at 31 August 2025
Â 
The MIGO Opportunities Trust plc newsletter as at 31 August 2025 has been submitted to the London Stock Exchange and is now available on the
Company's website, www.migoplc.co.uk
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Neither the contents of the Company's website nor the contents of any website accessible from hyperlinks on the Company's website (or any other
website) is incorporated into, or forms part of, this announcement.
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